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Friday 6th May 2022  

 
Dear Year 6 pupils,  
 
On Monday 9th May, you will begin your SATs tests, which are just like the assessments you have 
been doing at the end of every term since Year 3. These assessments are your chance to shine and 
show us what you can do! Below is a breakdown of when the tests will be taken. All tests will be 
carried out in the mornings, then we will have relaxed lessons in the afternoons. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The time and dedication that you have given to your learning over the past year is incredible - you 
have all worked your socks off! Throughout your time at White Woman Lane Junior School, it has 
become clear that we have incredibly talented, kind, ambitious and resilient pupils, who we are 
extremely proud of. There is no doubt that we have future scientists, authors, artists, actors, business 
owners and athletes amongst the year group. We truly hope that you never lose your curiosity and 
love of learning. Looking back over the unprecedented events that you have all overcome in the last 
two years just shows that you are truly unstoppable – you should all be very proud of yourselves. 
 
This weekend, we recommend that you chill out, eat well and have a good night’s sleep on Friday, 
Saturday and Sunday, so you feel rested and ready for the week ahead. Organise your school bag 
and come into school with everything you need for each day: a water bottle, lunchbox, fruit break 
and glasses if you wear them. We will provide your stationery. As always, we will be holding our 
breakfast club from 8:15am on Monday-Thursday. We will provide a range of breakfast cereals, toast 
and fruit to help ensure you are prepared fully for your assessments.  
  
Lastly, remember that SATs are only a tiny glimpse into who you are: they do not measure your 
wonderful personalities and incredible talents. Believe in yourselves because you can all do this! We 
hope you enjoy the poem we have written for you on the back of this letter. 
 
From,  
 

Mrs Shand, Mrs Semmens-Byrne, Mr Queensborough and The Year 6 Team        

White Woman Lane 

Sprowston 

Norwich 

NR6 7JA 
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SATs don’t measure your musical talents, 
Or how good you are at art, 

SATs don’t show how sporty you are, 
Or the kindness in your heart. 

 
SATs don’t see the books you read, 

Or how you make your teachers smile, 
SATs don’t time how quickly, 
You can run the Weekly Mile. 

 
SATs don’t see your sense of humour, 

Or how inquisitive you are,  
SATs don’t define your potential in life, 

We know that you’ll go far.  
 

SATs don’t hear your laughter, 
Or measure how far you’ve come since Year 3, 
Just focus on how much progress you’ve made, 

And how fun learning can be. 
 

So next week when you’re sitting at your table, 
With your pencil and your test, 

Believe in yourself, have confidence, 
And just try your best. 

 
Your teachers are so proud of you, 

Every one of you is a star, 
Please remember, that SATs are just a tiny glimpse 

into who you really are. 
 

 


